
BALDERTON PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Tel: 01636 703626  Balderton Village Centre  

Email: office@baldertonparishcouncil.gov.uk   Coronation Street             

.                       Balderton 

February 10th 2021 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

You are invited to attend the next meeting of the Planning Committee which will be held remotely*  

on Monday February 15th 2021 at 2.00pm  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs Cheryl Davison-Lyth 

Clerk to the Council 

******************************************************************************** 

AGENDA 
 

1. To accept apologies for absence. 

 

      2.   Declarations of interest. 

 

      3.  To take any public comments in accordance with Council Standing Order 22d. 
           (Please note: The entitlement to speak is only during this agenda item and as issues 
            raised during the public session may not relate to scheduled agenda items, no resolution for  

            action can be taken).  

 

4. To consider the following planning applications: 

20/02345/FUL Development of 4 dwellings (amended plans)      Land at Barnby Road 

21/00093/HOUSE Demolish conservatory, erect extensions        41 Queen Street  

21/00152/HOUSE Front, side and rear extension (resubmission) 99 Manners Road  

21/00153/HOUSE Single story front extension (resubmission)    4 Mount Road 

21/00185/FUL Illuminated sign                                                     Aarsleff, Hawton Lane 

NCC Extend quarry and time limit for mineral operations            Bantycock Quarry  

  

5. To note the following planning decisions:  

Approved; 

20/02298/HOUSE Extension to annexe to provide garage  Duck House, 1 Mallard Green  

20/02492/HOUSE Demolish garage, erect extensions        20 Russell Avebue 

20/02436/HOUSE Single storey extension             3 Graham Close 

20/02516/HOUSE Single storey extension                          8 Sykes Lane 

 

 

6. To receive any items of correspondence and information including any enforcement issues.  

 

*Zoom link to attend meeting will be sent to members by e-mail. The link is also 

available to members of the public – please contact the Council Clerk, details as above. 


